
 

 

Dear Members, 

Our next meeting is to be held in Western Australia at the Hyatt RegencyPerth, 99 Adelaide 

Terrace on Friday 25
th
 July, 2014. The venue booking has been confirmed to show the 

committee’s dedication to bringing the industry together accross Australia.  

Committee meeting 

9.30 – 12.30 

Lunch 

12.30 – 1.30 

General Meeting 

1.30 onwards 

As 5488 and training have been suggested for topics of 

discussion. 

News on Telstra courses will also be discussed. 

All members are invited to attend the committee meeting in the morning and anyone 

attending is also invited to attend the luncheon. 

If anyone is travelling and wishes to stay the night dinner will be organised to suit. 

Please see the two accommodation packages that have been arranged attached below. 

 

Ian Lambert and committee. 





 

 


